
From: Kevin L. Bryant
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 9/28/2017 1:46:45 PM
Subject: thanks

Catherine, Thank you so much for your persistence in archiving our correspondence and following the statute! The 
taxpayers are blessed to have your talents in our Office.
 
Kevin
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